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Southside Senior Center, 1220 Denton §t, La Crosse, WI 54601
September 16, 2015

' Mr. Robert Haines, City of La Crosse, 400 La Crosse St, La Crosse, W1
54601

Dear Bob:

' Because winter is just around the corner, our Board members at the
Denton Street Senior Center are asking for the city’s help in keeping the
center sidewalk clear of snow this winter.

1t would be helpful if the city would plow the approximate 40-foot
sidewalk in front of the building at the same time they are plowing the
street (there is no curb here but a ramp which served the former fire
station). We hope that the paved area behind the building could be
cleared as well - as a matter of safety for occupants, should emergency
evacuation be necessary. A storm drain in the alley always needs to be
kept open or we get a dangerous buildup of ice at the front door, Perhaps
city crews could kindly attend to this when they are clearing out other
drains.

We understand that city crews maintain the Harry J Olson Center ina
similar manner,

Thank you for your consideration.

Sinceyely,




